
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
         February 28, 2011 
 
That the City Council of the City of Newburyport approves the creation of a Parking 
Advisory Committee to advise the Mayor as to recommendations pertaining to the City's 
downtown parking.   Said recommendations shall incorporate input and suggestions from 
Newburyport residents, business owners and employees. 
 
The Parking Advisory Committee shall have nine (9) members and shall be chaired by 
the City Clerk.  Members shall consist of the City Planner, the Mayor's Director of Policy 
and Administration, the Police Marshal, two (2) City Councillors selected by the City 
Council President, one member of the Waterfront Trust, one member of the 
Newburyport Redevelopment Authority, and one member of the Newburyport 
Chamber of Commerce. 
 
The Parking Advisory Committee shall meet at least quarterly.  Each meeting will have a 
portion of the meeting dedicated to public comment.  The Committee shall issue a report, 
which may include recommendations, to the Mayor and Council at least quarterly. 
 
 
       _________________________ 
       Councillor Edward C. Cameron 
 
 
 
In City Council February 28, 2011: 
Councillor Cameron motioned to refer to Planning & Development and Committee of the 
Whole seconded by Councillor Jones. 7 yes, 4 absent (Derrivan, Earls, Hutcheson, 
O’Brien).  So voted.  
 
In City Council April 11, 2011: 
Councillor Connell motioned to remove, seconded by Councillor Derrivan, So voted. 
 Councillor Connell motioned to approv,  seconded by Councillor Jones. 11 yes,.  So 
voted.  
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Approve:______________________  Attest:
 ___________________________________________________ 
 ____________________________ 
              Donna D. Holaday                                      Richard B. Jones, City Clerk 
 
 
Date:   ____________________ 


